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This measure is not supported in my house hold. Your failing to address mental 

health , controlling rent cost, tax incentives for low income housing . Sealing jobs for 

your constituents.  

You think this is humane ? It is far from humane and goes against common sense. 

Most homeless in Portland have mental health issues, from the drugs you 

decriminalized. You invited the drug cartels , China  to ship fentanyl to Oregon, in the 

name of being humane. It’s a given write to use drugs , but not to have housing? You 

also will never be able to provide housing at the state level, due to required prevailing 

wage requirements.  

Pass some laws that free up funds for none prevailing wage housing projects  


